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Brooke Bougnague

Subject: FW: 16384:  PLAN/2020/0568 Land to the North and South of Goldsworth Road, 
Woking, Surrey, GU21 6JT

Switch-MessageId: 60270ecd41944a9f85410389262ec635

 
 

From: Thoma Light  
Sent: 17 December 2020 14:02 
To: Brooke Bougnague  
Subject: FW: 16384: PLAN/2020/0568 Land to the North and South of Goldsworth Road, Woking, Surrey, GU21 6JT 
 
Dear Brooke, 
  
Just a note to confirm our position on the above; 
  
In line with the comments you have received from Day Group, please note that we are maintaining our objection to 
the balconies on the basis that we do not believe it is acceptable to submit a scheme that will knowingly fail to 
provide suitable noise mitigation.  
  
If you have any queries don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Thoma 
  
Thoma Light 
  
Planning Officer 
Minerals & Waste Planning Policy 
Surrey County Council  
  
   


